
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
May 9, 2011 

4th Street Bowl 
 
Meeting called to order by President Vince Itatani at 7:15pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Vince Itatani   
Men’s VP: Brandon Hirata 
Women’s VP: Karen Jeung 

Treasurer: Frank Lum 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Vacant, Vacant, TJ Yanuska, Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:                  Jim Nishimoto 
                                   Mary Higashihara 

725 Mixed Scratch:   Kristi Kawano (NP) 
Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada 
 

 Also Present: Lynnie Itatani 
 
Review of Minutes: 
No corrections 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Dick. 
 
Treasurers Report 
In Association account t made Deposit of Dues and collection for Japan Relief. Paid Koden, 
reimbursements and JANBA Womens team winners .Deposit to Tournament Account for 
Senior No-Tap tournament entry fees deposited and checks paid out to winners and lineage. 
Current Account Balances as of 4/30/11: Association Acct. $7789.77, Tournament Acct. 
$8446.15, JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $24,235.92. 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Karen 
 
Nisei Juniors 
League ended May 7th, awaiting results of City Tournament, but heard a Nisei team won. 
  

 
Old Business 

 Senior Team No-Tap tournament no problems, a few complaints about the side pots 
being split too many ways. Will consider change for next time, handicap, scratch, 
handicap and adjust handicap to not make it 100% of 220. 

 Banquet signups going good all leagues have checked in, a few more to pay. Looks 
like around 200+ attendees. Working on raffle prizes. There were 13 honor scores shot 
during the season. 11-300 games, 1-800 series and 1 womens 275 or above. 
Tournament results provided by Karen for booklet inclusion. Spirit Award winners 
ready to go. 

 Results of Constitution changes all passed, will post on website and send out to the 
reps. 

 Japan Relief fund collected $604, still need to determine the amount the Association 
will donate to the fund. 



 Senior League voted to stay with association results 61 yes, 49 no. As far as reps 
know the league will run the same for next year. 

 Thursday Night 4th Street league has changed their name to Ohana and may or may 
not be part of the Association for next year.  

 Fuzzy Shimada tournament planning. Century No-Tap event will be eliminated. Will oil 
once per day, and run Saturday - Doubles, Team and Trios, Sunday – Trios, Doubles, 
Trios. Discussed changing oil pattern to something similar but either Abbey Road or 
Sunset Strip. Discussed using summer averages for verification, but decision not to 
use it and continue to monitor. No additional towels need to be purchased. Discussed 
looking at all bowl options, will continue to research.  

 
 

 
Next meeting: 
Monday, August 1, 2011 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Frank seconded by Dale. 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 

 
Action Items: 
 
Constitution changes Lindsey will post on website and send out to the reps. 
 
Karen and Brandon will make changes to the Fuzzy Shimada entry print and distribute.  
 


